
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Share and Care, Loss Support Group will welcome Rose “Cookie” Tarquinio to speak to 
us on "Resilience and Grief, and the Obstacles that get in your way of re-creating yourself".  You 
do not have to be a part of this group to join us, everyone is welcome. This event will be held at 

the church on Wednesday, August 27th at 5 PM.  We will also enjoy a pizza supper together. If 
you have any questions please contact, Darlene Smith, Kathy Rohrer or Lynda Lagan. 

 
Summit Church Supper Club will be held on September 20th at 4:30 PM (time change) at The 
Calamari’s located at 1317 State Street in Erie, PA.  This will be a time of gathering to dine and 

share fellowship.  Please sign up in the welcome center on the easel. by September 15th.  Join us 
for a time of food and fellowship. 

 
Church Meetings this week on Thursday, August 28th Nominations Committee at 6:30 PM 
 

Seeing Gray is a five week study by Adam Hamilton about thoughts on religion, morality, and 

politics.  We will begin on Monday, September 8th at 10 AM. Please sign up in the welcome 

center on the easel. 

Basics of Christianity is a 16 week study of the core beliefs of the Christian faith stocked with 

explanations and videos that brings life to faith for all those on their spiritual journey.  Join this 

group and experience fun and learning about the big ideas of faith.  Starting on Wednesday, 

September 10th at 6 PM.  Please sign up in the welcome center on the easel. 

Asbury Class will resume their small group study on Sunday, September 7th with a food and 

fellowship brunch following the Sunday worship service.  Bring a dish if you’d like, but it is not 

required. The following week September 14th they will begin a six week video study by Max 

Lucado entitled, What Happens Next, a traveler’s guide through the end of this age.  They will be 

meeting in Room 2 on the upper level of the church.  All are welcome to join. See Lana Celeski 

for more details.  

Anyone entering 3rd grade or above who would like to be an acolyte (light and extinguish the 

candles during worship), please see Ellen Strobel or contact her by text or phone 814-881-4452  
  

The Flash 
Summit United 
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August 27, 2025 

NEW MEMBERS!  
Pastor Jeff will be holding a new members 
class.  Please let the church office know if 

you are interested in becoming a 

member. 

ONLINE DEVOTIONS 
will begin next week 

through our Facebook 

Connection beginning 

Tuesday at 9 AM 


